FARMINGTON RIVER REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Otis & Sandisfield
555 North Main Road, P. O. Box 679
Otis, MA 01253
Phone (413) 269-4466 Fax (413) 269-7659

Thomas Nadolny
Principal / Superintendent
TNadolny@frrsd.org

Michael Saporito
Director of Student Services
MSaporito@frrsd.org

Eric Jesner Business Manager EJesner@frrsd.org

May 11, 2022

Re: COVID Positive - Staff Member

Dear Farmington River,

The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority. This letter is to inform you that a staff member has tested positive for COVID-19.

This staff member has limited contact with students and staff.

In accordance with the Massachusetts Department of Elementary and Secondary Education and the CDC COVID guidelines please continue to follow all health and safety protocols and wash your hands frequently.

Thank you for all that you do to support the learning and success of students and the health and wellbeing of our community.

If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.

Regards,

Thomas Nadolny

Principal / Superintendent